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DISTURBANCE 

Brooke Point High School, 1700 Courthouse Road, 9/4, 1:50 p.m. Deputy D.J. Taylor was 

conducting his SRO duties when he was informed of a disturbance. A guardian disobeyed security 

officers directing traffic and nearly struck them. Deputy Taylor made contact with the suspect, 

who was back at the school. He began making a rather large scene and made threats towards school 

staff. Charges for disorderly conduct and making threats to school staff are pending.  

 

LARCENY 

Weis, 282 Deacon Road, 9/4, 7:25 p.m. Deputy E.T. Osborn responded to a larceny. Staff advised 

a female suspect just walked out with a cart full of crab legs. The suspect’s Wednesday night 

seafood boil was clawed short when deputies located her in possession of the stolen legs and three 

juveniles. She was charged with larceny and three counts of contributing to the delinquency of a 

minor. She was released on her signature.  

 

Decatur Road, 9/4, 7:45 p.m. Deputy R.T. Philippsen responded to a larceny. The victim advised 

a vehicle scanner tool was stolen sometime between August 30th and September 2nd.  

 

 

This report does not encompass all of the reported crimes that may have occurred in the county, 

but only those noted for media interest. Anyone with information regarding the incidents listed in 

this report is asked to contact the Stafford County Sheriff’s Office at (540) 658-4450. For 

ongoing updates, follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram.  

https://twitter.com/staffcosheriff
https://www.facebook.com/Office-of-Stafford-County-Sheriff-110250582333428/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/StaffordSheriff/

